
 

  

ProRecord Cable Change  

 
There has been a cable change from the HDSD CPU to the new Prodigy CPU.  The 

cable in question is the ProRecord to the CPU.  See the illustration below. 
 

If you have any questions or need technical support,  
please call our Tech Support team.  

 
+1 (916) 567-9999 

US: 1 (866) 566 3472 
  

  
  

       

    

  

  


